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The Pan American Dairy Federation FEPALE, 
the National Institute for Agricultural Research 
INIA of URUGUAY and the National Institute of 
Agricultural Technology INTA of ARGENTINA 
are organising the International advanced 
course of specialization in dairy production. 
 
The course will be carried out with distance 
learning (e-learning) from May 4 to December 
28, 2015.   
  
In the Course presentation, FEPALE 
underlines that, with the increasing 
requirement of national and international 
markets for milk production, it has been more 
and more important to train professional milk 
producers and advisers, keeping them 
informed of latest updates concerning dairy 
production.   
 
The course focuses on major issues about the 
dairy production, aiming to inform the 
participants of the latest developments and 
trends in this industry on various specific 
topics, and, at the same time, to create an 
exchange framework between teachers and participants from various countries and different realities.   
 
The course will be organised in training units. The programme covers the main aspects related to dairy 
production, which will be discussed in depth in a pleasant and constant exchange mode. Topics of study 
include milking, quality, health, reproduction, genetics, nutrition, management, facilities, animal welfare 
and the environment. 
 
 
To know more and participate  
 
 
The course programme  
 
www.fepale.org 
 
E-mail: infocapacita@fepale.org  
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